An Invitation

*

A cordial invitation is always open to North Carolina librarians, library workers and trustees, who have not done so, to affiliate with their state and national library associations.

Today's high standing of librarianship among the learned professions can be attributed largely to the cooperative efforts of past and present members of the library profession working through professional organizations.

The responsibility for maintaining and improving this standing rests upon today's active workers in the library field. The only practical method of meeting this responsibility and of showing appreciation for past achievements is to actively and financially support the North Carolina Library Association and the American Library Association.

The present dues of the North Carolina Library Association are \$1.50 annually, payable biennially.

The Chairman of the membership Committee of the North Carolina Library Association is Miss Edith Clark, Rowan Public Library, Salisbury, North Carolina.

The North Carolina Chairman of American Library Association Membership Committee is Mrs. Harlan Brown, St. Mary's College, Raleigh, North Carolina. A.L.A. dues begin very low and are scaled according to salary.